
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
THE NORTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

FOR PROPOSED FIVE-YEAR WATER AND WASTEWATER RATE ADJUSTMENTS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the North Tahoe Public Utility District Board of Directors will 
consider the proposed adjustments to its monthly water and wastewater rates.  A copy 
of the proposed rates is available at the District’s office and on the District’s website at 
www.ntpud.org/rates. 
  
On March 7, 2024, at 5:00 P.M., at the North Tahoe Event Center, 8318 North Lake 
Blvd., Kings Beach, CA 96143, the NTPUD Board of Directors will hold a public 
hearing during a Special Board Meeting, at which time and place the Board of 
Directors will receive public comment and written protests on the proposed rate 
adjustments.  Members of the public should review the meeting agenda for more 
information, including how affected owners and customers can submit a written 
protest.  
 
The meeting will also be held via teleconference (Zoom) at the link and number 
listed below: 
 
Webinar Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86369159883 
Webinar ID: 863 6915 9883 
Dial-In (Phone/Audio Only):  (888) 475-4499  (Toll Free) 

 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Misty Moga at 
mmgoa@ntpud.org or (530) 546-4212. 
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